
1

Smith Holly

From: Roadrunner <roadrunner_1@embarqmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 11:20 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB 2705, 2706, 2707

Hello.  

I'm firmly opposed to these bills. These bill will do nothing but increase bureaucracy and costs for water users and 

landowners. The money needed to monitor this is a waste, especially when Oregon is facing a deficit.  

You can do better for Oregon's citizens.  

 

 

Thank You 

Dan Drayton  

KC7EMZ 

K7AM (trustee) 

Sent from my iPhone 


